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(Monday 19th February - Friday 29th March)

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope everybody has had a restful break and that the children are ready for Term 4. I have
detailed below what you can expect the children will be learning during this term.

The Write Stuff: The Malfeasance
Our Write Stuff lessons this term will be centred around ‘The Malfeasance’ - a poem written by
Alan Bold. By the end of this unit, the children in Robin Class will have written their very own poem
in a similar style.

Maths:
During this term, we will be focusing on the Decimals & Percentages and Perimeter & Area units
of work.

Science: Life cycles and reproduction
Within this unit, children will be learning about the life cycles and reproduction of animals and
plants.

Geography: Mediterranean: Naples & Somerset
In geography this term, we will be making comparisons between Naples and Somerset with
regards to climate, location, culture and much more.

PE: Volleyball
During this term, we will be developing our volleyball skills.
Please note: Our PE day has changed from a Monday to a Thursday for this term (Dance Umbrella
will remain on Wednesdays).

Religions and Worldviews: Judaism: God and the Covenant

PSHE (Jigsaw): Healthy Me
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Computing: Creating media - introduction to vector graphics

Lastly, we will continue our learning in French and our Ukulele lessons will remain on a Friday
morning with Mr Nosworthy.

If you do have any questions about the upcoming term then please do not hesitate to contact me
and I look forward to seeing you all soon at parents evening.

Best wishes,

Mr Smalley
Robin Class Teacher

Parents, for ease here is a Link to school website with parent calendar at bottom of page

Any queries or concerns, please catch me after school (except Wednesdays when Mrs Beale will
be dismissing the class) or email me via the school office.
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